
Holiday Newsletter 2023 

Dear Friends and Family, 

As the holiday season approaches, we find ourselves reflecting on the past year and all the 

joyous moments we've shared. We are grateful for your love and support, and we couldn't be 

more excited to share our updates with you! 

Family Updates 

• John graduated from college and is starting a new job! 

• Emily has taken up painting and is showcasing her artwork at a local gallery. 

• The little ones had a blast at summer camp and are more adventurous than ever! 

Holiday Plans 

This year, we will be hosting our annual holiday gathering on December 25th. We can't wait to 

celebrate with you, enjoy delicious food, and create unforgettable memories together! 

Wishing You Joy 

May your holidays be filled with love, laughter, and endless joy. We wish you peace and 

happiness in the new year! 

With all our love, 

The Smith Family 


